Your
OSHC.

Tailored before
and after school
experiences that
children love.

Dear Families,

We are excited to be partnering with your
school to provide our Your OSHC service.

Your OSHC is Camp Australia’s brand for our
tailored experiences - Before School, After
School and on Pupil Free Days — that aim to
inspire your child and help them grow.

Our Your OSHC program is tailored to your
child, driving curiosity and wonder, whilst
creating a unique place where children can
practice real-life skills in a fun, exciting

environment that challenges them to succeed.

Every program is varied, with experiences
centred around STEM, Outdoor Play, Sports,
Group Games and Imaginative Play — no two
programs are the same!

Download the Parent Portal app
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Experience Your OSHC

To attend Your OSHC, you first need to
register your child and book. Even if you don't
plan on experiencing Your OSHC right away,
we recommend that all families register for
free, so that if you ever need us, we have all
the information and documentation we need
to best care for your child.

To register and start booking, click the link
below or download our Parent Portal app
— available on the App Store and through
Google Play.
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Your
OSHC.

Virtual Info Session

Wednesday 12" May

5.30pm (AWST)
7.00pm (ACST)
7.30pm (AEST)

( Register

To make the process easier for you, and
to answer any questions you may have
about Outside School Hours Care, we
are also hosting a free virtual parent
information session.

This virtual, informative, and interactive
session will provide insight into how
OSHC at Camp Australia operates. The
team presenting will discuss programs
that are offered, registration and
booking process, billing, Child Care
Subsidy and more.

Register free and book now at www.campaustralia.com.au

Tailored before and after school
experiences that children love.

Coming up in Term 2

In Term 1, we held the National Handball
Championships which saw over 12,000 children
battle it out in friendly competition, and get
back into physical activity. This term, we're
celebrating National Reconciliation Week and
learning all about Aboriginal & Torres Strait
Islander people and their cultures through
engaging experiences.

If you have any questions please do not
hesitate to contact our friendly Customer
Care Team on 1300 105 343 who are available
Sam — 9pm, 7 days a week - except National
Public Holidays.

We look forward to seeing you at Your OSHC
soon!

Kind Regards,
The Camp Australia Team
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